
Solaris Employees Receive Gift Cards 
 

Thanks to all your purchases of tee shirts, the efforts paid 
off. I just received the following note from our contact at the 
Solaris hotel: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here are some images they sent along: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All is well in Cancun. Be sure to return 
as it is still the most beautiful place to 
vacation! Make your plans soon! 
Thanks again from John and Sue Spina 

On behalf of all the employees who work here and the executive team, 
we would like to thank you very much for all your help and support. 
  
The amount of $1300.00 usd you sent were equally distributed thru Wal 
Mart Gift Cards to 65 employees who were in the shelter. Executives 
and chiefs were not included in order to bring the money to the 
people who really need it. They received $21.00 usd WalMart Gift Card 
each, and it was a very nice Christmas present from you!!! 


